
 

Ref. No.: NLL/CS/2020-H              April 13, 2020 
 
To 
1. National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 

Listing Department  
Exchange Plaza, 
5th Floor, Plot No. C/1, G Block 
Bandra Kurla Complex Bandra (E),  
Mumbai 400 051 
 

2. BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department,  
1st Floor, New Trading Ring, 
Rotunda Building,  
Phiroze  Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai 400 001 

 
Ref.: SEBI Circular no. SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated November 26, 
2018 regarding Fund raising by issuance of Debt Securities by Large Entities 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
With reference to captioned circular, we hereby confirm you that Nectar 
Lifesciences Limited is ‘Not a Large Corporate’ as per the framework provided in 
the aforesaid circular. 
 
As you’re aware that on account of statutory compliances of Central, State & 
UT directives of Closure of our Office, the disclosure is being made unsigned and 
from home as we’re on Work from Home mode like most of corporates & even 
PSB’s & PSU’s as well as Govt. offices. 
 
Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Nectar Lifesciences Limited 
      Sd/-     Sd/- 
(Sandeep Goel)   (Sukriti Saini) 
Chief Financial Officer  Company Secretary 


